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News Release 
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Water service shutdown in Kapa‘a for customers located 

on Kihei Road and Helena Lane 
 
KAPAA– The Department of Water (DOW) has announced an emergency water service 
shutdown for customers located on Kihei Road in Kapa‘a.  The 4-hour water service shutdown 
began at approximately 12 p.m. this afternoon, due to a main line break.   
 
Additionally, DOW has turned off water services to customers located on Helena Lane in Kapa‘a 
after receiving reports of flooding, due to a possible leak in the system.  DOW crews have been 
notified and will conduct assessment and necessary repairs to restore water service, as soon as 
repairs are completed on Kihei Road. 
 
An update will be provided as new information becomes available.  To monitor updates online, 
visit www.facebook.com/KauaiDOW.  
 
To report water service issues during business hours, between 7:45 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., please call 
DOW at 245-5444.  To report water service issue after-hours, call Police Dispatch at 241-1711.   
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